
Steering Commi,ee Mee.ng, 14 January 2022 

Present:    Apologies:  
Cllr Kate Walder  Helen Whitehead 
Cllr Jean Curteis   
Cllr John Crawford 
Irene Dibben   
Siggi Nepp  
Graham Smith !
Joseph Franklin 
Stephen Sidebo@om  
Sue Quinton  

   
   
01. Responses schedules 
Sue reported that all the Reg 14 responses, both wri@en and digital, have been incorporated 
into a series of schedules - one for each secIon of the draJ Plan. Most of these have now 
been reviewed by the relevant SC members and their comments sent to Tony Fullwood for 
his input. His recommendaIons, which may include alteraIons to the Plan, will be circulated 
around the SC for discussion and ulImately a decision on the best way forward.  
Ac#ons: Siggi to review the schedules within her remit and forward to Tony. 
Siggi to add pie-charts to response schedules at some point 

02. Mee.ng with ABC 
The SC agreed that a meeIng with ABC would be helpful in order to clarify ABC’s posiIon in 
relaIon to some of their Reg 14 responses. This would allow the SC to plan its workload and 
ensure it is focusing on the right issues.   
Ac#on: Kate, Sue and Graham to meet separately to discuss the agenda for such a mee#ng, 
following which Kate would talk to the relevant person at ABC. 

03. Limes Land appeal 
It was noted that the Planning Inquiry into the proposed development of Limes Land (LGS 
site 4) will commence on 8th February. Due to Covid restricIons the Inquiry will be held  
online. It was agreed that as Limes Land is one of the NP’s proposed LGS sites it was   
legiImate to alert people on the NP mailing list and social media feeds to this event.  
It was suggested that Richard Masefield, as past-Chair of the NP SC, might like to make a 
statement at the Inquiry. 
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Ac#on: Kate to draC some wording and forward to Sue and Joseph. 
John to contact Richard  

04. AOB 
Kate reported that ABC has requested a short summary indicaIng the level of response 
received in the wake of the Reg 14 consultaIon.  
Ac#on: Kate to clarify with Ashford what exactly they need and then prepare something 
accordingly.  

The response from Tenterden Town Council to the NP’s le@er of 17th December was noted.  
  
Next SC meeIng scheduled for 4th February at 7pm. 
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